Ysgol 6ynradd Gatholig St Anthony
St Anthony's Catholic Primary School
Newyddlen Tymor y Gwanwyn- Mawrth 22 2024
Newsletter - Spring Term 22nd March February 2024

samail@hwbcymru.net
NEW Website address: - www.stanthonyscatholic.co.uk

ATTEND AND ACHIEVE! - Whole school attendance for this week is:89.6%
Please remember to phone school when your child is of f to let us know or it will be
recorded as an unauthorised absence. Our school target is 96%.
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EASTER BREAK - We break up today for Easter and return to school on Tuesday 9™
April. Have a lovely Easter break everyone.

March is Cerebral Palsy awareness
Q e month. We have a pupil with this
condition and in support of this

awareness we all wore green today.
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Mrs Mac's class had the presentation 'Don't' touch, fell and all junior pupils had
the presentation 'Don't drink, think!’ The children had so much fun watching this it
was really engaging and informative. Ask your children what they remember!
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SOOGOHOOOHOOHOOOOHOHOOOHOHOHOOOHOHOHOODOOHOHOHOOHOOOS
EASTER FUN AND GAMES

Thank you to years 5 and 6 for holding a fun afternoon yesterday. They were able
to raise £60 after costs - the money raised will be spent on the children. Thank
you also to parents/quardians for giving the children some money to spend. They

bring their 'T Belong' book to every session.

Thursday 11™ April 3.30 - 4.30

Thursday 9™ May 3.30 - 4.30

Saturday 11" May 10am - Mass and first reconciliation.
Thursday 23™ May 3.30 - 4.30

Thursday 6™ June 3.30 - 4.30

BIKEABILITY - Some children from
Years 5 and 6 had Bikeability
training today. Essential Road
safety and bike repair skills
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GLAN LLYN - There are lots of outstanding payments for Glan Llyn. Please can
parents check their school gateway account and make the necessary payments -
thank you.

Additionally, there are 3 spaces available if any other year 4, 5, or 6 pupils would
like o go. More information for parents will be sent out to parents/quardians
after Easter.

St Mark's

ST MARK'S CHURCH FREE EASTER

EGG HUNT One of our parents runs this group and has
< MARCH 30TH 2024 = o .
DROP I 9.30AM - 12PM asked us to share this information.

9.30am - 10am SEN friendly
10am - All children pre - school to 1lyr olds

Last entry 12pm

St Mark's Church,
St Mark's Road,
Saltney

More info please contact
nikki@stmarkssaltney.org.uk

All children must be accompanied by an adult

SCHOOL COMMS/GATEWAY - MEAL SELECTION.

As you will be aware there is now a new way to order school meals. We have moved over to
Cypad Meal Manager within the school gateway app.

*The Cypad Meal Manager System allows parents to pre-book and pay for their child's
meals at home - up to 3 weeks in advance

*If parents miss the cut of f of 8am on the day fo order their meal, pupils can still order
in class in the morning. It is important to note that if your child/children are going to be
late and you have not ordered your child's lunch via the app then you must phone/email
school before 9:30am. Dinners cannot be ordered by us after this point.

EARLY ENTITLEMENT - We can take children the term after their & P‘dy,
third birthday into nursery for four days a week, 9.00 - 11.30.

Therefore, if your child was 3 before 15" January 2024 they can

start now or if they have their 3™ birthday between 15" January and

1°" April they can start after Easter.

ADMISSION NURSERY/RECEPTION 2024

Any children that will be 3 or 4 years of age by the end of August 2024 can now apply for
their nursery or reception place by applying online at
www.flintshire.gov.uk/schooladmissions.
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